
       MEMO 
To: Mayor and City Council Members 

From:  Phil Green, IT Director 

Date:  October 16, 2024 

 RE:  September Monthly Report  

 
 
The following are accomplishments from September. 
 
 

1. Finished cut over to ATT for Internet and decommissioned the Spectrum connectkons. 
2. Rolled out new surveillance cameras.  Addressing issues with two of them. 
3. Started meetings for the new website. 
4. Test a camera system for the well sites for Public Works.  Last evaluation underway now. 
5. 74 Tickets opened for the month, and 70 of those closed.  Top contributors PD = 19, City Hall 

= 40, Public Works = 15.  No tickets are waiting for customer response or contractor 
fulfillment. 

 


